Cauldwell News

October 2018

IMPORTANT DATES

16.10.18— School Photographs.

17.10.18— Parents Evening

22.10.18 to 26.10.17 incl: Half Term.

29.10.18—no school—staff training.

30.11.18 Christmas Arts

6.12.17 Christmas Fair

Christmas assemblies are on: 17.12.18 Yr 4/5 2.30pm 18.12.18 Yr 2/3 9.30am 19812.18 Yr R/1 2.30 pm 19.12.18—Yr 6 Carol Concert

21.12.18 End of Term

Harvest—Thank you.

On Friday 28th
September we celebrated Harvest in school. I am sure those of you that attended would agree that the children did very well especially our new Cubs.

Thank you very much to all who supported us by bringing in food. It has all been collected and taken to Bedford Food Bank and is being made available to homeless people and families in Bedford facing crisis.



School Uniform

I am pleased to say that nearly all of our children wear school uniform. It is a pleasure to see them looking so smart and visitors often comment on how good the children look. Can I just remind you though, black school shoes are part of the uniform for both boys and girls!!

Mrs Leonard will be doing uniform checks and awards will be given.

We also have to improve on our PE kits. Please remember it's maroon shorts and a maroon tshirt. Maroon tracksuits are also needed now its getting cold.

(Please remember to name them)

Thank You.

Attendance

The government is very keen that schools monitor closely the attendance of its pupils.

Our attendance and punctuality figures are not good enough.

If your child is away from school for any reason it is absolutely essential that you let us know. (Thank you to those who do.) If we haven't heard from you (by phone or note) by 9.30, it is likely that you will get a telephone call either from the school office or from the

Education Welfare Service.

If your child has three late marks or unauthorised absence, you will be asked to attend a meeting to discuss the situation. The panel will include Education Welfare.

Holidays during term time are not approved and if your child is away for more than 20 days they will be removed from our registers.

Please make dentist and doctors appointments

for after school hours and if you have to attend an appointment during school hours please bring the appointment card to school.

We have to improve on last year's results but need your help so please try.

Remember school starts at 8.50am sharp!



1

Future Events

Parents Evening.

On Wednesday 17th October you should be attending parents evening. Last year we had over 85% of parents attend. I am hoping this year the figure will go up.

During your consultation teachers will go through your child's targets and explain how you can help at home.

The partnership between home and school is important. Children will reach their potential if we work together.



Book Fair

We have a book fair in school on Thursday 11th & Friday12th October.

Please come in to the hall after school and look around. The books are for sale and the more books we sell the more we get for our library.

Thank You

Note: Spooky Story day 31st October. Children can dress up!

Black History Week

We will be celebrating Black History during the week starting 15th October .

Mrs Hannaway will be organising the event.

If you feel you could help please let her know.

Diwali

We will celebrate Diwali on the 7th November. Children may come to school in traditional costume if they wish.

After School Club.

This terms clubs are now all running (3.30—4.15pm).

If your child has a place in a club please make sure they attend every week. Our clubs have waiting lists so if they do not attend the place will be given away.

Thank You.

Extended Services



We continue to offer adult learning opportunities. Please speak to Miss Durham in the hut if you are interested.

Thank You.

Dawn till Dusk

We continue to offer before school (from 7.30) and after school care (till 6pm) in the Community Hut.

Please pop into see Jas in the Hut or see Sharon in the office to register your child.

Health and Safety

Healthy Eating

We have many children in school who have food allergies (Eggs, nuts, dairy, etc.) so please can you make sure all food brought into school has clear labels. Can I also request that no items with nuts are brought in at all.

Car Park

Please remember the car park will be closed every morning from 8.40—9.00

Website

Please remember to look at our school website:

www.cauldwellschool.com. It has lots of information and some great pictures of your children enjoying their learning at school.

Useful websites:

To support your children's learning you may find the following site useful: www.tes-iboard.co.uk (username = Cauldwell1 Password = cauldwell)

This is the last newsletter before half term. Hope to see you at the events mentioned above. Have a good break and be back bright and early on Tuesday 30th October.

Thank You